PARENT’S ASSOCIATION

ST. FARNAN’S POST PRIMARY SCHOOL

Having lay dormant for some years the Parents Association was re-started in 1998, by some dedicated parents and with the help of the then principal Mr. Tom Crehan.   Mr. Crehan was enthusiastic about the role of parents in the education of their children and was always open to their ideas.  Following his retirement Ms. Patricia O’Brien, the present principal, is equally as keen for the parents to participate and we now have a good relationship between principal, teachers, parents and students. 

The Parents Association lives off feedback from students and only then can we address their concerns and wants.  If we can make their time here in St. Farnan’s as enjoyable as possible, they will learn more and after all that is the only reason they are here.

Since its inception the Parents Association has been driven by a core of hard working and dedicated parents working on your behalf.  You can support us by attending our A.G.M. held usually in October.  

We are fortunate not to have to do too much fundraising and we try and limit this to one annual event – a race night, which we usually hold in December.  All proceeds from the race night are spent on student projects.  

Listed under are some of the things that the Parents Association have helped with:

1. Renovation of canteen

2. Provision of tables and seats

3. Obtaining food grant which subsidises lunches

4. Drug awareness talks for both parents and students

5. Careers night

6. Funding of educational trips

7. In-put into various policies which are now in force in the school

8. Supply of two Sports Trophy Cabinets

9. Study skills classes

10. Purchase defibrillator for school

11. Provide training for teachers on how to use the defibrillator

12. Collection of school insurance

13. Obtaining music grant to buy equipment for the music room

As with any organisation we are only as good as the support we get.   With an ambitious and hard working principal and vice principal, learned teachers, parents, students and excellent facilities the future looks good for this school but it’s important that we all play our part.  We look forward to your continued support and if we can help you in any way please contact us.

